
URGENT APPEAL FOR KOBANÊ, 

(Building a Hospital in City of Kobnae) 

The International community has a humanitarian responsibility to make sure that any 
humanitarian aid delivered to Syria must also reach the civilians living in the 
autonomous Kurdish regions where the ISIS terrorists are fighting their heaviest 

battles.  

So far we have fulfilled many relief efforts thanks to your valuable donations from all 
over the world. However, more urgent support is needed to help saving lives and ease 
suffering in the midst of this extraordinary situation. We ask you to donate generously to 
increase the amount of much need humanitarian aid relief. Your donations will not only 
help the refugees from Kobane but also Turkmens, Arabs, Syriacs and Armenians who 
are trying to live together in peace, and also residents of the 60 Kurdish villages, which 
have also been displaced. Please donate today and help to make a difference by 
building a hospital.  

We are combining our efforts to alleviate the continued catastrophe in the province of 
Kobane. Please be centered around ACF’s on-going construction of a tertiary hospital in 
the city-centre for the hundreds of thousands of displaced peoples of the region. The 
urgent need for a functioning affordable hospital in Kobane cannot be stressed enough!  

 

 


